
From: Jocelyn Miller
To: PS Information
Subject: FW: 19.500571 Land to rear of Barker Cottages
Date: 02 September 2019 14:29:27
Attachments: Reclaimed brick and limestone panel.pdf

ATT00001.htm

Hi
Could you add this email to the electronic file please?
Thanks, Joss
 

From: Maxine Wells [mailto:maxine@wellsdesign.co.uk] 
Sent: 08 August 2019 10:22
To: Jocelyn Miller
Subject: Fwd: 19.500571 Land to rear of Barker Cottages
 
Hi Jocelyn, 
 
I hope you had a good holiday. Thank you for speaking with my colleague Ralf earlier this
week and your subsequent email, which I have just picked up. 
 
Re C2, I have managed to contact our client re constructing the herringbone panels and
quoins from Kent red reclaimed bricks and he has confirmed that he will use the same
reclaimed bricks as previously approved. I have attached some images, which show both
the reclaimed Kent red bricks and the natural slate roof tiles that are to be used. 
 
Re C3, as mentioned in your email the drawings PL/444/10 and 11 show the outbuildings
will be recovered with natural slate roof tiles. This is correct and the corrugated iron will
be replaced with the same slate as on the new dwelling.  Apologies as I confused this on
my previous email. 
 
I hope this is all acceptable and look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
 
With kind regards. 
Maxine
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